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 The Grand Knight’s Report  
 

Brother Knights we had a great loss of 2 of our Brother 
Knights Brother Wilbert Dittrich and Brother Richard 
Klodginski in January. They will be missed by the Knights. 
We will remember all they did for the Parish,Family and 
Knights. May GOD bless them and their Families and may 
they find peace and rest in GOD almighty Father. 
 
We had a good January. Good Fish Fry. Had good turnouts 
at Wilbert and Richard Rosaries. Had a good Patriotic Rosary 
turnout. I am hoping to have good Red Rooster Jan 29th. 
 
Now comes February we have regular meetings Feb 5 & 19 
Officers meeting Feb 12. We have our VA visit Feb 18. Join 
us.  We meet at school across the street from the Church at 
8:00 am. Please try to come Brothers the Vets really enjoy 
our visits. I know you will come back with a good feeling in 
your heart.   
 
St Jerome SCHOOL needs our help in stuffing T-shirt Feb 3 at 
the Gym from 8:00 am till12:00 pm. 
 
Feb 14. We have our first cut fish Feb 1 and Fish Fry Feb 2 so 
we need a lot of help to setup and cleanup. Then the real 
commitment come starts Brothers. Our Parish enjoys the 
Fish Fry that we have for Lent .So we need all the help we 
can get from our Brothers to setup and cleanup for 6 weeks. 
If you know a Brother Knight that can help out remind him 
please. We cut fish Feb. 15, 22, March 1, 8, 15, and 22. Then 
we Fry Fish Feb 16, 23, March 2, 9, 16, 23 so you see 
brothers we will need a lot of help. Have a good Lent!  If I 
forgot any important things please advise me so can make 
corrections.  God bless   
 

GK Arnoldo Saenz 
 


